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SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE WOMEN'S VOLLEYBALL TEAM IS HOSTING AN
EASTER EGG HUNT APRIL 7™

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL— The South Suburban College Women’s Volleyball Team is hosting an Easter Egg
Hunt on Sunday, April 7, at 3:00 p.m. in the SSC Fieldhouse. The event is open to the public free of
charge for kids ages 10 and younger. All children must be preregistered as space is limited.

For more information or to register please contact Coach Michelle at (708) 655-9965 or email
morth@ssc.edu. South Suburban College is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, IL.
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